





Huntington Camera Club is excited to announce a \$1,000 award for high school students who have superior aptitude and continuing interest in photography. The Strent family has established The Roberta Strent Memorial Award, in honor and memory of their beloved mother, a passionate photographer, and member of our club.

For the 2024-2025 school year one student will be awarded a grand prize of \$500 and the remaining \$500 distributed among other qualifying students. The awards will be distributed to high school students recognized as truly talented individuals who have been nominated by their teacher. The photography teacher may nominate more than one student.

Applications have 2 components: teacher and student. The teacher is responsible for emailing everything to the email addresses listed below.

(1) As the teacher, you must include a letter of recommendation stating the reasons why this student should receive The Roberta Strent Memorial Award. This must include contact information for the teacher and the student.

(2) As the student applicant, you should prepare a creative presentation that demonstrates what photography means to you, how it plays a role in your life, and why you should win this award. Your presentation should include at least 3 examples of your work and may be in the form of an essay, video, photo montage, or other creative means.

All applications must be digital and emailed by the teacher to the Huntington Camera Club committee as follows:

* To: Deidre Elzer-Lento deelzer@gmail.com

* cc: Clyde Berger clyde L berger@yahoo.com

* Subject Line: "HCC Strent Award"

* Due Date: February 26, 2025

The successful applicant will be announced by March 7, 2025. All applicants will be invited to the award ceremony to be held on March 18, 2025. The winner is required to participate.

Questions may be emailed to the addresses listed above.

FEBRUARY 26, 2025 APPLICATIONS DUE

MARCH 7, 2025 ANNOUNCEMENT

MARCH 18, 2025 AWARD CEREMONY